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 21st Century Cures Act Requirements: Medicaid Registration Required 

 
Starting Dec. 15, 2018, UnitedHealth Community Plan Wisconsin will begin enforcing the 21st Century Cures Act 
requirements. Under the 21st Century Cures Act requirements, State Medicaid agencies must screen and enroll all 
Medicaid managed care providers (42 CFR Part 455 subpart E). 

   
What This Means for You 
All care providers treating UnitedHealthcare Community Plan of Wisconsin members must be registered with 
Medicaid. If you are already enrolled with Medicaid, please check that your demographic information is current 
with the state before performing services for Medicaid and UnitedHealthcare Dual Special Needs Plan members.  
 
If you are not registered with Medicaid, we may deny your claims. Claims for emergency care are the only 
exception to this requirement. 
 
How to Enroll with Medicaid 
If you are not already registered with Wisconsin Medicaid, you can enroll by visiting  
forwardhealth.wi.gov > Become a Provider > Start or Continue Your Enrollment. 
 
Learn More 
For more information about the 21st Century Cures Act and Medicaid claims, visit forwardhealth.wi.gov and 
review: 

• Topic 217: Keeping Information Current – Changes that Require Forward Health Notification 
• Topic 5097: Provider Enrollment and Ongoing Responsibilities: Provider Numbers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We’re Here to Help 
If you have questions about this policy, please call Provider Services at 877-651-6677. Thank you. 

 

https://www.forwardhealth.wi.gov/WIPortal/Subsystem/KW/Display.aspx?ia=1&p=1&sa=50&s=1&c=2&nt=Keeping%20Information%20Current&adv=Y
https://www.forwardhealth.wi.gov/WIPortal/Subsystem/KW/Display.aspx?ia=1&p=1&sa=50&s=1&c=104&nt=ZIP%20Code&adv=Y

